
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 8th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

School Closure Monday 4th November 2024 

 

Due to the National Grid being on site, and therefore for the safety of all concerned, the 

school will be closed to all staff and pupils on Monday 4th November 2024.  This is the 

culmination of works that are taking place over the October half term break and are, 

unfortunately, out of our control. I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause but 

wanted to give you as much notice as possible so arrangements can be made. 

 

On the day:  

• Teachers will set work for pupils to complete on Classcharts  

• Form tutors will conduct a safe and well check with pupils in their form  

• Teaching staff will be contactable by e-mail. Further information will be sent out closer 
to the time. 

 

The decision to close the school is never taken lightly and I am sure you will understand that 

the health and safety of pupils and staff must be our main priority. 

 

We will also contact school transport so they are aware the school will be closed.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Mr. S. Seneque 

Head of School  

Ashfields, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4QS  
T:01885 482230  www.qehs.co 

E:admin@tcat.school 
Executive Head: Martin Farmer BEd (Hons) NPQH 

Head of School: Mr. S. Seneque NPQH 
 

 


